



130 SEPARATION STREET, NORTH GEELONG, VIC 3215 PH: (03) 5240 5800 www.ngsc.vic.edu.au ABN: 89 365 335 108

19 June 2024

Attention: Stall Holder

Re: 2024 Multicultural Festival (25 October 2024)

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are pleased to extend an invitation to you to be part of our special annual event. The Multicultural Festival is also a fundraiser for the College, enabling us to purchase equipment, texts, uniforms, and scholarships for our students.

We endeavour to make this event a great day for the wider community by providing entertainment, fun activities, food, and market stalls. We sincerely hope you will be part of the 2024 Multicultural Festival, as it is sure to be a fantastic day.

The 2024 Multicultural Festival will be held on Friday, 25 October, at North Geelong Secondary College from 11:00 am to 3:00 pm. It would be greatly appreciated if you could fill in the attached forms with your details and return them to the General Office as confirmation of your attendance.

If you require any further information or wish to discuss the details, please call Suzanne 5800 email 5240 ог business hours on Henry NGSC during suzanne.henry@education.vic.gov.au.

Thank you and we look forward to your participation.

Warm regards

Suzanne Henry

Events Coordinator

Paul Dawson **Principal**